
City of Olathe City Council

100 E. Santa Fe | Council Chamber

Tuesday | July 2, 2019 | 7:00 PM

NOTICE OF MEETING CANCELLATION

The City of Olathe City Council meeting scheduled for Tuesday, July 2, 2019 has 
been cancelled. The next regularly scheduled City Council meeting will be held on 
Tuesday, July 16, 2019 at 7:00 p.m.

If you have any questions, please contact the City Clerk's Office at 913-971-8521.
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